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Welcome To WCC

DR. DAVID E. DANIEL 
W.C.C. PRESIDENT

President’s Welcome
Welcome to Wilkes Community 

College! It is our purpose to serve 
you as you meet your educational 
and occupational goals. Your 
time here will be spent in 
attending classes, meeting new 
friends, studying in the library, 
enjoying music, plays, athletic 
games, etc., learning new skills, 
and improving present ones. The 
old saying is true: You will receive 
benetits m accora with the efforts 
you make. If  you do put forth 
effort, I assure you that your time 
will be rewarding in many ways. 
Again, our job  here is to help you.
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Yearbook
Pictures

The photographer will be at 
Wilkes Community College on:

August 28, 1979 All Freshmen 
Faculty and 
Staff

Sophomores 
and night 
students 
Faculty and 
Staff
Faculty and 
Staff and

October 8, 1979

October 9, 1979

Fiddler on the 
Roof to be 
Produced

T he C ollege T h ea te r  will 
produce “ Fiddler on the R oof” 
October 26 through November 3. 
Auditions for “ Fiddler”  will be 
held in the College Auditorium 
Wednesday, September 5, and 
Thursday, September 6, from 7 
p.m . until 9 p.m.

Those interested in auditioning 
should come prepared to read 
from the show and sing a song, 
preferably a song from the show. 
Dancers should come prepared to 
work out.

make-up date 
to have 
pictures 
taken

Be prepared to have your 
picture taken on the scheduled 
day.

Meet W,C.C/s 

SGA Officers
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DEE SULLIVAN 
PRESIDENT

D on’t hesitate to seek help when 
you need it. Every employee has a 
special task to  perform which is 
designed to  help you meet your 
goals. Working together our lives 
will be enriched and our goals 
achieved.

MARY NELL NICHOLS 
VICE-PRESIDENT

Hello my name is Dee Sullivan. 
I am your SGA President. I would 
like to welcome you to Wilkes 
Community College. Your Stu­
dent Government Association is 
here to work for you, and we hope 
that you will get involved with the 
SGA as well as other activities on 
campus. On Wednesday, Septem­
ber 19th, the SGA will be holding 
the freshmen elections. I hope 
that you will get interested in the 
Student Government Association 
because we are already interested 
in you. Again 1 would like to say 
welcome to WCC and Good 
Luck. Sophomore class officers: 
Denise Cleary, Tommy Williams, 
R ich a rd  P ie rce , and  R andy  
B ry an t.  S en a to rs  are : Cecil 
Stewart, Christine Howell, and 
Andrea Combs.

Dean of Instruction

Welcome to Wilkes Community 
College. We are extremely happy 
that you have chosen Wilkes 
C o m m u n ity  C ollege as the  
institution in which to further 
your education.

We have a variety o f  programs 
in which to serve you. Your 
Community College offers the 
f irs t  tw o years o f  general 
education through the College 
Transfer program leading to an 
Associate in Arts degree. Special­
ty courses are offered for the 
Associate in Fine Arts degree and 
the Associate in Science degree. 
Our two-year technical programs 
offer courses leading to the 
Associate in Applied Science 
degree. V o ca tio n a l p ro g ram s 
leading to a diploma are available 
for students desiring to go to 
school only one year. Special

LENA LOVETTA 
SECRETARY

THOMAS RICHARDSON 
TREASURER

Athletically
Inclined?

The College participates in 
intercollegiate basketball, golf 
and tennis. These athletic teams 
have had much success in the past 
and are looking forward to the 
1979-80 season with the promise 
o f  yet another exciting year. Any 
student interested in trying out for 
any o f  the teams or would like 
more information should contact 
Joe Linney, Ahtletic Director, 
Room 731 Technical Arts Build­
ing or call the College 667-7136.

TOM WHITTINGTON 
DEAN of INSTRUCTION

programs and courses are also 
av a ilab le  th ro u g h  C o n tin u in g  
Education.
. O ur faculty, counselors, advis­
ors, and administrative staff will 
assist you  in se lecting  and  
achieving your educational goals 
and objectives.

We hope that 1979-1980 will be 
a very successful and enjoyable 
year.

CONRAD A. SHAW, SR. 
ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES

Business Office
Congratulations students for 

having chosen Wilkes Community 
College to begin your post-sec- 
ondary educational career! You 
have really made a much wiser 
choice than you or some o f  your 
friends might think. I say this, not 
because WCC isn’t a university, 
that it isn’t the largest o f 
institutions or that it isn’t located 
in some distant city or county. I 
congratulate you because you 
have chosen an institution where 
quality instruction is first in your 
mind, where a great institution is 
near to your home, family and 
friends, and more importantly, 
where much lower cost will 
purchase the same education one 
would receive anywhere. A better 
choice cannot be made anytime, 
and more particularly during this 
period o f inflation and economic 
instability.

Your instructors will really 
know you at WCC, will give you 
extra help if you should need it.

(Continued to Page 4)


